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Subject: FW: Street trading application sugarbrook road B60 3dr
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Subject: Street trading application sugarbrook road B60 3dr 

 

 

To whom this may concern 

 

I’m writing to you as the owner of the subway store on Sherwood road. 

 

I would like to express my concern once again for the street trading hot and cold van which is parked on Sugarbrook 

road B60 3DR 

 

This hot and cold van has been trading a number of months now, and quite frankly I do not understand how this was 

approved in the first place. The safety concern is a risk and it always slows the passing traffic as it’s parked on the 

corner. 

 

Myself here at subway and Greggs opposite me are paying very good business rates to be trading on this road , and I 

believe the van is not paying them, which is very unfair. 

 

My sale has been affected by this van parking at the end of the street, my store is already not making a profit, and 

this van has now made it go even worse! 

 

I hope you take my thoughts into consideration when processing the application. 

 

Thanks 

Raj 


